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Ref: SBa/ HYa/ EGo 
 
October 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Ninja Warrior – Monday 4th December 2023 
 
We are proposing to host a trip for Year 7 to go to Ninja Warrior UK Adventure in Leeds on Monday 4th December 
4pm – 8:30pm. 
 
We would like to host an event that can mark the end of a successful first term and excellent start to The Snaith 
School. 
 
We would be leaving school at 4pm so students need to bring a change of clothes to school with them.  They will 
need flexible/comfortable clothing and trainers so they can take part on the adventure course.  They will get two 
hours on the adventure course and will be provided with socks and a buffet style tea.  We will return to school at 
approximately 8:30pm.  The approximate cost of the trip is £28.  This could vary due to uptake.  Please note if 
your child is in receipt of pupil premium funding, we will be able to support with the cost of the trip. 
 
As the venue only has capacity for parties of 100 people, we are asking initially for expressions of interest.  If we 
have over 100 returns, we will use a draw process to determine places.  Can expressions of interest please be 
returned to the Admin Office by Wednesday 8th November. 
 
Once the draw has been made, we will then ask for payment to be made by Wednesday 15th November. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
S Baines     M Till 
Head of Lower School     Subject Leader for IT and Year 7 Form Tutor 
 
 
 
---------------------------------- ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please Return to The Admin Office, The Snaith School, Pontefract Road, Snaith DN14 9LB 
 
Ninja Warrior, Monday 4th December 2023 
 
 
Name of Pupil   _________________________________________   Form _________ 
 

I am interested in my child taking part in the Ninja Warrior Trip on Monday 4th December 2023.  
 

 
Signed ______________________________ Parent/Carer    Date ____________ 
 

 

 


